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Re #63036 Catamount project

 

Dear NFS:

I strongly Oppose the proposed expansion of drilling in the HD Mountains.  My family and I have visited multiple

times per year since we moved to La Plata County in 2013. 

The trails are at the perfect grade and altitude for small children and the elderly alike  to enjoy, and afford

wonderful wildlife and flora viewing.  They are an important migratory bird resting spot for many species, going

north and south during the proper season.

 

I feel Like the existing well development is beyond plentiful and additional development would further degrade

this special location for humans and wildlife. Please do not approve project #63036. 

 


